
Notice of Canceled Planning Commission Meeting  
 

In accordance with the Minnesota Open Meeting Law, notice is hereby 
given of a cancelled Planning Commission Meeting:  
 
Date:  Thursday, Jan. 18, 2018: 
   
Time: 6:30 p.m.  
 
Location: Council Chambers  
 
Questions about this meeting may be directed to Loren Gordon at 
952-939-8296. 

     
 
Dated:  Jan. 18, 2018 

  
Kathy A. Leervig    

 Deputy City Clerk 

 
This notice was published by: 
 

• Posting on the official city bulletin board in the city hall vestibule. 
• Posting by the door to the council chambers. 
• Posting on the city web site and distributed via My Minnetonka. 
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